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6th October 2022 

CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During December the children from each year group will take part in different 
Christmas activities plus:  
 

All Nursery 
Classes 

Festive Story Tent for Families Monday 12th 
December 

Reception Cotebrook Shire Centre Thursday 15th 
December 

Year 1 to Year 6 Pantomine at The Grange Theatre Thursday 15th 
December 

Owl Class Polar Palace Christmas Party Thursday 15th 
December 

 
Due to the cost of living we have subsidised all of our activites for Christmas. There 
will be many surprises and fun things taking place and we are asking for £15 per R-
Y6 child towards them. For Nursery children the cost will be £5. This will be payable 
via the ParentPay system where you will also need to give consent and full 
medical details as without this information your child will be unable to attend. 
Individual letters for each trip will be sent out next week with more details on. 
 
This can be paid as one single payment, or 3 payments of £5, this can be paid in 
instalments over 3 months, October, November and December. 

We will not need any parent volunteers on the trips thank you. We will be sending 
out next week advance notice of Christmas Events where parents will be able to 
attend. 

Any queries or concerns please email contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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